
Dear <Minister’s name>, 
 
I am writing to voice my concerns about the upcoming National Firearms Agreement (NFA) 
review, which is set to be discussed at the upcoming meeting of State and Territory Police 
Ministers. 
 
I understand that possible changes to the NFA may include the reclassification of lever-action 
shotguns that are more than five shots, without any evidence of their use in crime. In fact, 
registered firearms are rarely used in illicit activities. 
 
Changes to the NFA could lead to compulsory confiscation of some firearms and this is being 
seen as an affront to Australia’s one million law-abiding firearm owners since the 1996 
buybacks. 
 
In summary, I implore you to make evidence-based decisions rather than those based on 
emotive rhetoric or political ideology. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
<Your name> 


